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Dear Parents, Carers, and Staff, 
 

Headteacher Recruitment Update 

 
I wanted to share some excellent news with you before the school closing for summer 

holidays. 
  
As you may be aware, your Governing Body have worked hard to recruit a new Headteacher 

for St Paul's over the last few months and I can now confirm that an appointment has been 
made, subject to the appointee serving a notice period of a term in their existing school. 
  

Over the past two days, candidates were invited to work in school to lead an act of worship 
assembly, work with our school council and attend a formal interview.  
  

The new Headteacher will visit the school in the Autumn term with a view to starting in 
January 2022.  
  

It is always an exciting time for a school community when a Headteacher is appointed. I am 
sure that you will join the staff and children in welcoming the new Headteacher to our St 
Paul's family. Mr Elswood will remain as interim Headteacher until December 2021 and the 

Board would like to thank him for agreeing to support our school during the transition.  
  
More details of the new Headteacher will be shared in September.  

  
May I take this opportunity to thank all the governors who gave their time to support the 

recruitment.   
  
I wish all of you and your families an enjoyable summer break.  

  
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  
  

Yours sincerely, 
  
Kind regards, 

 
Shahrokh  

  
Shahrokh Taromsari 

Chair of Governors 


